May 18, 1983

C. C. Cholson
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing work reports from L. § C.
Pump and Pipe, Inc. This was the last work done
on this well.

I hope these are sufficient information
for Cementers, Inc. to go ahead and plug the well.

If any other information is needed, please

let me know. Thank you.

Gerald J. Prom
13812 N E Clark Rd.
Vancouver, Wa 98665



